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NOTICE

Further to his Public Notice of March 13,2A20 relating to the new precautionary
measures applied by the Embassy of Cameroon in Washington DC and the
Governmenfs decision to close the borders of Cameroon from March 18,2020,

The Ambassador of Cameroon to the United States, His Excellency Henri
ETOUNDI ESSOMBA, informs the public that THE ISSUANSE OF ENTRY
VISAS TO CAMEROON IS SUSPEF{DED T'NTIL FURTIIER NOTICE.

Furthermore, he reiterates the measures already taken by the Mission concerning
the renewal of passports and the issuance of conzular documents:

. Applications for consular documents (birth certificates, certified copies,
legabzaf;ions, etc.) must be sent to consular services by MAIL OIILY at
2349 Massachusetts Avenue, W,'Washington DC, 20008.

. Appointments for passport applications and renewals, already obtained as

from March 16 to April 03,2020,wi11be rescheduled.

Any new measures conceming nationals will be communicated when necessary
and, in the meantime, the Ambassador encourages compatriots to snictly observe
US authorities' preventive guidelines.
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